
Cofrin Library Commons: 'Town Square for the University'
UWGB welcomed students, faculty, staff and the community to the grand opening of the Library 

Commons on January 23. Chancellor Gary Miller and Paula Ganyard, Assistant Vice Chancellor for IT and 

the Cofrin Library, opened the dedication with words of appreciation to the many people it took to 

create this new collaborative space. The Library Commons is across from the Learning Center on Plaza. 

New Noise Levels 

Today’s libraries are not meant to

be silent – collaborative discussions,

projects, research, and meetings

take place every day. Designated

noise levels can help you find a

study space to meet your needs.

Each floor will have brightly colored

signs to help you remember what

level of noise is acceptable. 

Information Literacy 

Your students will benefit from a

visit from a librarian if they are

required to locate, identify and use

any type of information. Visit the

Research & Outreach Services'

guide for ideas on face-to-face and

online courses and to connect with

your liaison librarian:

https://libguides.uwgb.edu/infolit  

New Mynt3D Pen 

These new pens allow you to create 

three dimensional designs using 

plastic filament. The library sells 

spools of 1.75mm ABS filament for 

$1.00 per 3 meter spool. Supplies 

and colors are limited. Check out 

the Equipment Guide for more 

details: https://libguides.uwgb.edu 

/equipment
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New Year, New Website 

Over the break, library staff made final edits to the 

redesign of the library’s website. Along with a 

cleaner look, the new website provides you and 

your students with easy access to what you need. 

Some highlighted features include: 

HAVE  QUESTIONS? ASK  A  LIBRARIAN !  

#ICYMI 

New Search@UW box with drop down scope 

to narrow your search

Quick access to databases, research guides, 

and contacting a librarian

Hours clearly labeled at the top of the page

Easy, clear side navigation for searching, 

borrowing, research help, and more

Rotating gallery to see what’s new at the 

library

Take a look and let us know what you think: 

refdesk@uwgb.edu. If you have a question, don't 

hesitate to Ask a Librarian!

A Conversation about John Muir, Packerland Kennel Club & Caroling, Food 
Fight Food Drive Winners, Library Commons Grand Opening (and Cake!) 

Cofrin Library welcomes suggestions for books and media titles for the 
collection. Contact librarian Joan Robb in Collection Management at 

robbj@uwgb.edu.

Books & Media Recommendations 

Find us on: 

Visit the 
Archives on 
the 7th floor 
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